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The financial and safety impact passing this would be very negative.  There could be 

legal costs associated with braking contracts with racing groups.  This track is multi 

use and very important to the racing community. If this passes the chances of the 

track staying solvent is slim,but isn't that the real goal you are trying for? To close the 

track? This is not ok! Closing the track would make the street racing problem worse 

as the kids/people would not have a safe environment to race their cars causing them 

to go to the streets.  This causes negative outcomes as increases public safety risks. 

Just because you have a stick up your ass when it comes to this does not make it ok 

to ruin it for all the people who enjoy the track, whether is it spectating or competing. 


